
Annual  Recognition  Dinner
Postponed
Due to the recent spike in COVID-19 cases and in an abundance
of caution, for the health and safety of our attendees, the
Council Recognition Dinner has been postponed until April 28
at 7pm at the Franklin Country Club. If you have already
registered  to  attend,  please  mark  the  new  date  on  your
calendar.

The Annual Business Meeting scheduled for January 26 will move
to a virtual format from 6:00pm to 7:00pm. Information to
access  the  virtual  meeting  will  be  emailed  to  all  board
members and chartering organization representatives.

Other upcoming council activities, including the Freeze Out,
are still being held as scheduled.
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